
 

 

                 
 

  Westfield 

FS2 

Newsletter 

Our Topics this half term: 
1. Road safety and vehicles 

2. People who help us: Dentist 

3. People who help us: Police 

4. People who help us: 

Firefighters 

5. The Easter Story 

 

Spring  2 (2024) 
 

Reading 
Please could ensure that your child 

reads three times a week in 

accordance with our school policy? 

There will be a reward for all pupils 

who read three times a week each 

week and a certificate at the end 

of each half term.  Please sign the 

card to show that your child has 

read. Please ensure your child has 

their book and diary in their bag 

with them every day as we are 

hearing them read their books in 

school. Please remember that your 

child now needs to read their book 

3 times before it is changed. 

 

 Egg Rolling Competition 
We will be having an egg rolling 

competition. We will ask you to 

send a hardboiled egg (with your 

child’s initials clearly marked at 

one end) in the last week of the 

half term. The egg can be 

decorated with felt pens or 

food dye. The children will also 

be invited to join in with the 

Easter bonnet parade. 

 

Spring 
We are looking forward to 

the end of cold, frosty 

mornings and the start of 

Spring. Please help your child 

look for signs of spring in the 

garden or when you are out 

for a walk. Look for spring 

bulbs flowering and new 

leaves growing on trees and 

bushes. If you are lucky, you 

might see some new born 

lambs.  

        
 

JUNK MODELLING 

Please keep boxes coming in 

for the children to make junk 

models! Any bits sent are 

really appreciated. 

People that help us. 
In Early Years, we will be looking 

at people in society that help us. 

We will be having some special 

visitors in school to help us learn 

about this.       

Road Safety 

    
 
We will begin this half term by 

learning how to cross the road 

safely and considering crossing 

safely in different scenarios. Please 

help your child to consider how to 

stay safe whilst out and about, such 

as noticing signs and crossings and 

how vehicles move along the roads. 

 

        

PE lessons 
This term, we are excited to be 

using the large apparatus for 

climbing and balancing. PE 

lessons are on Thursdays.  

Any pupils with long hair need to 

have it tied back, and earrings 

should be removed or covered 

with plasters on PE days for 

safety reasons. Please ensure 

your child has their kit with 

them and that they know which 

pieces are theirs. Any practice 

getting changed independently 

and turning inside out items the 

right way would be appreciated. 

 
 

   

Brushing our teeth and 

keeping clean 

We will be learning the 

correct way to brush our 

teeth. 

 



 


